
   

The poor and homeless of Monmouth County are in need of 
vital supplies including new socks, t-shirts, and new or 

lightly used work-gloves, work boots, and sneakers. These 
items are in short supply and fulfilling these needs will 

provide direct relief to those who are less fortunate. 

 

Collection boxes will be located in the narthex from Saturday February 20th - 

Sunday March 13th. Contact Kris Kulick at (732)-577-5556 with any questions. 
 


